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Dear Friends and Members, 
 
As another year comes to a close, we at Friends of Niger are taking a moment to reflect on the past and look 
toward the future. For us, Niger is an integral part of both.  

We are among a small and lucky group of people who have come to know and love Niger. Whether through work, 
studies, volunteerism or diaspora living abroad, we were able to experience this beautiful country in ways that have 
become increasingly rare. What an incredible gift.  

We were also able to see firsthand the toll that poverty, food insecurity, and an increased threat of global terrorism 
takes on a nation. We have watched these global forces affect people we have come to call friends and family, and 
we have decided that we can help.  

Friends of Niger offers a way to support life-changing development and humanitarian work in Niger long after our 
time there has ended. In the past your donations have supported vocational training for youth, income generating 
activities for women, classroom construction, gardening and more. 

The reports and pictures we receive from those who successfully implement their projects are a testament to the 
work that Friends of Niger does to support Nigeriens and Niger. 

It remains our mission to promote and support sustainable development efforts in Niger, and we look forward to 
fulfilling this mission in 2023! Many of our projects target women and children and aim to improve economic 
opportunities, nutrition, and health. Please take a few moments to read the informative 2022 Grants Report 
detailing each of the projects funded this year, and contact us if you would like to learn more or get involved. 

Your gift can help in so many ways.  Please use the enclosed donation envelope or go to our website at 
www.friendsofniger.org to donate via PayPal by clicking on the “DONATE” button. Your year-end gift to the Friends 
of Niger is tax-deductible and makes a real impact on families in the country we love. 

Please donate today. Thank you so much for your past and future support.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
Amy Wilson, President         John Baird, Membership and Fundraising 
Friends of Niger, president@friendsofniger.org 
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